Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of the American Heart Association (AHA) and over 4
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In closing, the AHA is very concerned about the opioid crisis and its impact on public health,
and is therefore proud to be a part of the Action Collaborative for Countering the U.S. Opioid
Epidemic in the effort to spur action on shared priorities and impactful solutions to help
overcome the opioid crisis and improve outcomes for all.

Sincerely,
A.Colby Tiner, MA

Policy Analyst
American Heart Association



